
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 8/6/2012 10:49:39 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Contractor dig-ins 

Love to meet with him after tomorrow. 

My fingers are still crossed over here. So far not too bad, unless you're going by my blood 
pressure. 

There's a fireworks display going on in my eye, which is a sign that things are starting to 
happen after the treatment. Go fireworks! 

On Aug 6, 2012, at 10:44 AM, "Doll, Laura" < fi),pge.eom> wrote: 

Good morning! 

You emailed Brian last week about some dig-in data, I believe. 

We have some info - how do you want to proceed? I would really like you to 
hear what Jesus has to say about this and some of the good ideas he has about 
how we all might address it. 

Would you be willing to meet to talk with him? Do you prefer me to work 
through Julie/Sunil? 

Hope this week is better in all ways. 

Laura 



PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
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